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The Friends want to thank everyone who participated in 
the Lottery Ticket Raffle.  Even if your name wasnôt 
drawn for one of the three prizes, you are a winner for 
supporting the Friends and the Senior Center. The 
money raised will be used to meet any needs that arise 
at the Senior Center and to continue providing monthly 
entertainment for all to enjoy.  

As the year draws to a close the Friends hope you have 
enjoyed being a part of an organization that has as its 
focus the needs and well-being of all seniors in 
Shrewsbury as well as the Senior Center.    

Looking forward to the new 
membership year that begins in 
September, The Friends will be 
celebrating 20 years of service and 
contributions to Shrewsbury seniors 
and the Senior Center.  Each month 
there will be information about the 

founding of the Friends in this newsletter and at the 
monthly programs. You will be surprised by the number 
of seniors that worked so hard to establish the Friends 
and the success they had during that first year. Have a 
wonderful, fun-filled relaxing summer. 
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Friends of Shrewsbury Senior Center, Inc.    
The September 2014 - September 2015 membership year 

continues. Now is the time to renew your present membership 

or join for the first time.  Please note that dues have increased 

to $10.  The Friends would like to thank the people that send in 

donations for the newsletter.  It is greatly appreciated.  

Membership cards are kept in a file box at the front desk. If 

you have not received your membership card please go to the 

front desk and ask for it. Thank you for being a member of the 

Friends! 



Fri., June 5th, 10-11am Smoothie 

Workshop: Heart Healthy Smoothies and Brain 
Gym techniques. New free delicious Smoothie 

each month! Please call 508-841-8640 or stop by 

the front desk to register. 

Mon., June 8th, Senator Moore Office Hours, 

10-11am: Senator Michael Moore or a representative 
from his office, will hold office hours at the Senior Center to 
meet with constituents on a first come first serve basis. No 
appointment necessary.  

June 12th: Elder Services of Worcester:  Will be 
in the Senior Center lobby during lunch time with an 
informational table about Elder Abuse. They will also be 
collecting toiletries for seniors who are in need. (see more in 
the Outreach column on page 6) Please come by, say hello, 
get valuable information and drop off a donation if you are 
able! 

Tues., June 9th & Mon. June 29th: Legal 
Clinic, 9am - 12pm: The Shrewsbury Senior Center is 
now offering two Legal Clinics a month with our pool of elder 
law attorney volunteers. Slots fill quickly. Advance sign-up 
is required, call the Senior Center to register.  

Fri., June 12th, Movie and Lunch 
11:30am: Our movie is ñThe Theory of 

Everythingò This is the extraordinary story 
of one of the world's greatest living minds, the 
renowned astrophysicist Stephen Hawking, 

who falls deeply in love with fellow Cambridge student Jane 
Wilde. Once a healthy, active young man, Hawking received 
an earth-shattering diagnosis at 21 years of age. With Jane 
fighting tirelessly by his side, Stephen embarks on his most 
ambitious scientific work, studying the very thing he now 
has, is precious little time. Together, they defy impossible 
odds, breaking new ground in medicine and science, and 
achieving more than they could ever have dreamed. Rated 

PG 13, 2hrs 3mins.Seating is limited. Reserve lunch at 
11:00 at the Village Caf® for donation of $2.50. Movie will 
start promptly at 11:30.  
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Senior Television Shows, SPAC-TV 28 

Donôt know what to watch on TV? Why not check 
out a local program made by Shrewsbury seniors. 
 

 

Senior Center Events (1 hour): Tues at 3:30pm and 
11:00pm, Saturdays at 3:00pm. Featuring the Friends of 
Shrewsbury events. This months featured event is ñBrienôs 
Sounds of Steel.ò  

 

Seniors on the Move: (1/2 hour) Tues. at 2:00pm and 
Wed. 10:00am and Fri.1:00pm.  Also, 1 hour program on 
Tues. 7:00am. Host : Karen McKenzie 

 

Full schedule for Channel 28, as well as 29 (Educational 
Access) and 30 (Government Access) on the townôs website: 

www.shrewsbury-ma.gov.  

 
COA/Senior Center Staff and Volunteers: 
COA Board Members 
Tim Swiss, Chairman; John Concordia, Vice Chairman; 
Marty Green, Secretary, Charles Fenno, Norma Giumentaro, 
Mahesh Reshamwala and Louise Russell. 
 

COA Director:  Sharon M. Yager 
Transportation Coordinator:  Cynthia M. Willis 
Van Drivers: Pat Babin, Bob Dumas, Don Fleury, Bob 
Horne, Philip Koziara, Jane Person, Donna Messier, Tim 
Shaw, Russell Vickstrom 
Outreach Coordinator:  Walter P. Rice, LCSW 
Volunteer Coordinator:  Stacey Lavely 
Office Support Coordinators: Donna Messier, Miranda 
Watson 
 

SHINE Volunteer: Mahesh Reshamwala 
CARES Coordinator:  Dave Grillo 
 

Village Caf®:  Beth Murray, 
Manager, 508-841-8757 
Newsletter Committee: 
Ken Bodle: Chairman 
George Lavoie: Billing Agent, 
Mona Berman: Advertising, 
Terry Gale: Editor 
Bob Durbano, Norma Giumentaro,  
Chuck Kilgore. Fran Rimkus, Maynard Rinker, Don 
Rondeau, David Stirk  
 

Please Note: Information submitted to this newsletter may be 
edited and/or shortened by the Newsletter Committee.  If you have 
something to submit, please email: tgale@shrewsburyma.gov. 
(Please note new e-mail address!) Decisions for publication 
are made by the Newsletter Committee. All submissions must 
include the original source of the material. 

Deadline  for the July/Aug 
Combined  Newsletter is  

June  11 2015 

         Senator  

Michael O. Moore 

Serving the People of the                                             

Second Worcester District 

Shrewsbury Office:  

508-757-0323, ext. 13 

www.electmikemoore. com 

PSST! DID YOU HEAR ABOUT THE NEW LAW? 

Massachusetts recently passed a new safety law. If your 
windshield wipers are on, your headlights must be too! 
Donôt be pulled over unnecessarily! Be aware of the new 
law and be safe! 
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June Free Health Events:  
Please call to sign up 

6/9, 10am Neuropathy Workshop:  Dr. Brain Maher from 

Shrewsbury Chiropractic will discuss neuropathy concerns 

and options that may help.  

6/9, 11:30am, 1-2:00pm: Hearing Screening: Peter Lee, 
Audiologist, will run hearing tests, clean hearing aids and 
change batteries.   

Every Wednesday at Noon: Blood Pressure Screenings. 

Mon., June 15, at 12pm: Senator Michael Moore will 
be hosting his Annual Ice Cream Social. Come to the 
Shrewsbury Senior Center to celebrate summer and beat 
the heat!  Please sign up at the front desk and let us know 
if you have any dietary restrictions.   
 
 

Mon., June 15th, at 1:30: Cake Decoration 
Event:  Please come join us for our first of many 
upcoming events.  Lutheran Rehab & Skilled Care Facility 
is hosting their first cake/cookie decorating event.  At the 
end of the event the cake will be raffled off and one lucky 
winner will be leaving with a beautifully decorated 
cake.  Come prepared to have lots of fun and enjoy some 
sweet treats! Please sign up at the Senior Center.  

Tues., June 16th at 1:00pm, 
Friends of the Shrewsbury Senior 

Center Inc. Program: Weôre 
celebrating the end of another year with a 
brief meeting and then entertainment by 
Gary Landgren on his Honky-tonk Piano. His 

music will light up the hearts and faces of everyone. The 
sound can be compared to that of a player piano set to a 
Dixieland-style beat.  It truly is lively, fun, make you smile 
piano music from the ñgood old days.ò  Come and join in 
the fellowship as we celebrate another successful, fun-filled 
year.  Special refreshments will be served. 

 

Wed., June 17, at 12pm ï Functional Strength 
Lunch & Learn Workshop: Please join us at the Senior 
Center for a Lunch & Learn workshop to learn about the 
importance of functional strength to your health, quality of life, 
and independence. Everyone knows it's important to stay 
active as you age. Often the most neglected area of our 
overall wellness, is the role that functional strength plays. It is 
the foundation of our entire physical wellness, but the area we 
so often do little or nothing to enhance as we age. Come learn 
about the importance of functional strength and our ability to 
preserve and restore it. This Lunch and Learn will be 
sponsored by ActiveRx - Westborough. Limited to 50 
participates. Please sign up at the Senior Center.  

ñA Butterfly to Rememberò 
Memorial Event: Thursday, 
June 18, 11:30am - 1:00pm ï 
Shrewsbury Senior Center. 
AseraCare Hospice invites you to warm your hearts and 
celebrate the gift of life through a Memorial Service and 
release of Butterflies in honor of loved ones who have passed 
away this year. Light refreshments will be served. For more 
information or to register please call AseraCare at 508-721-
1219. 

Thurs., June 18, at 2:30 PM ï Bucket 
List Travelers: will hold an Informational 
Presentation at the Senior Center.  A 
representative from Collette Vacations will 
provide a video with details about a River 

Cruise on the Danube.  There is no obligation to register 
for the trip, simply come to learn details, how you can save 
$200.00 p/p and enjoy a video of the highlights of the comforts 
of River Cruising.  

Fri., June 19th 9:00 - 10:00 Hannah Kane State 
Representative: Hannah Kane will hold office hours at the 
Senior Center to meet with constituents on a first come first 
serve basis. No appointment necessary. 

Thurs., June 25th,  Blood Drive 2:00-8:00pm: One 
pint of blood can help to save up to three lives!  Every two 
seconds someone needs a blood transfusion.  Adults of any 
age can donate.  Call the Red Cross at 1-800-GIVE-Life. 

Thurs., June 25th 2:00pm, Book Chat: For 
this monthôs discussion please read the book, ñLife 
After Lifeò by Kate Atkinson. Copies are available 
at the Shrewsbury Public Libraryôs Circulation Desk on May 28 
2015. 
 

 

Serving All Your Financial 
Needs 

489 Boston Turnpike, Shrewsbury 
508-845-6755  

www.shrewsburycu.com 

Help on Newsletter Mailing Day! 

Free Coffee, Donuts and Muffins when you 
help us stick the mailing labels on The Senior 
Edition Newsletter. Juneôs  mailing date for 
the double Summer Issue is FRIDAY, June 
26th at 8:30am. Come join in a fun two hours. 

Thanks to John Creedonôs Catering Co. #39 for 

his donation of 1000 coffee cups to Rogerôs 

Caf® at the Shrewsbury Senior Center. 


